
Safe, Family-Friendly Halloween Trick or
Treating at Church of Scientology’s Osceola
Courtyard and Humanitarian Centers

Sponsored by the Church of Scientology Flag Service
Organization, along with United for Human Rights
Florida Chapter, the Way to Happiness Association of
Tampa Bay, the Florida Chapter of the Foundation for
a Drug-Free World and others, a safe, family-fri

CLEARWATER, FLORIDA, USA, October
4, 2018 /EINPresswire.com/ -- On the
31st of October the Church of
Scientology Flag Service Organization
and the Church-sponsored
humanitarian centers in downtown
Clearwater are hosting a free, family-
friendly trick-or-treat Halloween Bash
along North Fort Harrison Ave. The
event starts at 6:00pm and will be
capped by a Halloween Movie Night at
the Osceola Courtyard at 8:00pm. The
Osceola Courtyard is located at the
corner of Drew Street and North Fort
Harrison Ave in Clearwater. There is no
cost to attend. 

In addition to the film and trick-or-
treating at the Humanitarian Centers –
including the United for Human Rights Florida Chapter, the Way to Happiness Association of
Tampa Bay and the Florida Chapter of the Foundation for a Drug-Free World - there will also be
family-friendly activities such as face painting and costume contest at Osceola Courtyard. 

Today’s children will become
tomorrow’s civilization.…
They need love and help to
make it.”

L. Ron Hubbard

One of the event venues is the Clearwater Community
Volunteers (CCV) Center, the director of which also
oversees activities in the Osceola Courtyard. The CCV
Center opened in March of 2018, and actively works with 8
youth based nonprofit organizations across the Tampa
Bay.

“Tampa Bay non-profits will participate in the Halloween
Bash, passing out candy and information about the work

they do to keep children safe.” said Clemence Chevrot, Director of the CCV Center. “Scientology
founder L. Ron Hubbard wrote, ‘Today’s children will become tomorrow’s civilization.… They need
love and help to make it.’ and each one of these groups has as its goal the improvement of the
lives of our youth toward the direction of a better future and society.”

For more information about the Halloween Bash, or about the Clearwater Community
Volunteers Center please call Michael Soltero at (727) 316-5309 or email CCVcenter@CCVFL.org.

About the Clearwater Community Volunteers:

The Clearwater Community Volunteers have over 25 years of community service under their belt
with over 150,000 families and children helped since their founding in 1992. Sponsored by the
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Church of Scientology Flag Service Organization, they stay true to their reputation of helping
others with their new center located on the corner of Fort Harrison Avenue and Drew Street in
downtown Clearwater.

Pat Harney
Church of Scientology Flag Service Organization
727-467-6860
email us here
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